
Update COVID-19 Vaccinations for Community

Dear ISB Community,

As many of us settle in to enjoy the summer break, our Health Coordinator and his
team continue to help procure vaccines for our community. We understand the
importance of doing our part to help Thailand in the effort to return to a much more
open, healthy environment and to reopen our campus in the fall.

In late May, we sent a communication and survey to our community asking who
would be interested in receiving the Sinopharm vaccine should we be approved to
receive them.  We are pleased that recently we have been awarded a limited
quota for our ISB community.

We have established priorities to guide our decision making in allocating these
vaccines and to help us create the safest on campus environment possible.

We will be prioritizing students over 18 years old, staff and others that work closely
with students. Any remaining vaccines will be distributed to our community on a first
come, first served basis (according to the timestamp on the Sinopharm survey).

Currently we are contacting those who have expressed interest in the Sinopharm
vaccine in phases, and to check if they are still interested in this option as in the
meantime many may already have been vaccinated or have a scheduled
appointment.

In order to provide the widest access to vaccines for our community, it is essential
that anyone who already has arranged for a vaccine through any agency or
programme keep that appointment and not sign up for this option.

Vaccination efforts are one, very important part of a “return to normal”.  Our team
will continue to do its best in finding different avenues for getting more people
access to vaccinations.  Therefore, if based on our first-come first-serve policy you do



not yet receive an email from us and therefore are not yet able to get a vaccine,
please be assured that we will continue to work on this on your behalf.
Stay well and enjoy the summer.
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